
 

 

 

MINUTES OF THE TOWN OF BARNES ROADS AND RIGHT OF WAY COMMITTEE 

July 2, 2024 

 

 

Members present were Dave Scheiss, Chris Lane, Jim Frint, Doug Westerberg, Jeff Jordheim 

Meeting called to order at 6:30pm, quorum established by roll call 

 

Motion to approve minutes of 6/11/2024 passed (Lane/Westerberg), no changes 

 

There was no public comment 

 

 

Moore Road update 

There have been no bids.  Conjectured by committee that this might be due to wording of 

the published notice.  Engineer to be consulted; notice edited and reposted. 

 

River Road bridge 

Continuation of discussion from June 11 meeting in which it was recommended that the 

bridge be closed due to sever deterioration and resulting safety hazard. County will take 

responsibility for the closing, subject to receipt of appropriate signage. Cedar Corporation 

engineering will inspect the bridge and present a plan to replace. 

 

Industrial Park road 

Lengthy discussion focused on heavy equipment needed for this job due to the wooded 

and rolling terrain of the site. Specific concern is to open the work to local vendors and the 

job may be, therefore, put out for bidding.  

 

Ellision Lake Road chip seal 

As of date of meeting, there has been no bid.  Will be reviewed by Scott Construction. 

 

New truck 

Discussion was not extensive but committee wishes to thoroughly examine all factors at 

upcoming July 30 scheduled regular RROW meeting.  Tabled until that occasion.  

 

Adjourn 

Motion to adjourn (Frint/Scheiss) passed unanimously.  Meeting adjourned 7:45pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted Mark Holm, recorder, Dave Scheiss, chair 

 

 

Next meeting Tuesday, July 30, 2024, 6:30pm at town garage 

 

  

 


